Memo

To: All Parties

From: Peter Keibel, District #4 Coordinator

Date: August 26, 2011

Subject: Champlain Parkway - LUP application #4C0438-17

At the August 23, 2011 hearing, Alan Hunt, through his attorney, Franklin Kochman, urged
that the Commission cancel the hearing scheduled for August 31, 2011 on Criteria 5 and 9(K)(traffic
issues) pending finalization of the modifications to the Lakeside Avenue intersection of the
Champlain Parkway and possibly other driveways on Pine Street. The Commission has deliberated
and decided that they will hold the hearing on August 31, 2011 at the scheduled time (6 PM).
However, they will hold open another date, to be scheduled, to close all traffic-related and other
issues still requiring testimony.
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